
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Written Testimony in SUPPORT of SB 911 

 

 

Chairman and members of the Environment and Transportation Committee, I am here to 

introduce and voice my support for Senate Bill 911 – Natural Resources - Fishing Licenses and 

Stamps – Exemptions. 

 

Senate Bill 911 would authorize the Department of Natural Resources to issue an annual fishing 

license and stamp exemption to governmental entities and nonprofit organizations to provide 

fishing clinics and instructional opportunities. 


